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EG&G Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. Walter W. Saldarini

General Manager
35 Congress Street
Salem, Massachusetts 01970

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 79-01

This refers to your letter dated October 1,1979, in response to our letter
dated September 13, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documented in response to our correspondence. However, your letter has
been reviewed and additional information is found to be needed.

In your response, you failed to describe your management audit program as
requested on paragraph 1 on page 2 of our September 13, 1979 letter. Your
letter addresses the specific cases but fails to describe the method (s) you
will use to assure that all radiological safety procedures stipulated in
your Radiation Safety Manual will be followed in the future. These methods
should include, but not necessarily be limited to, periodic audits of your
radiation safety program by a knowledgeable individual with the results
reported to, and acted upon, by management.

Please respond to this office within seven (7) days of receipt of this
letter a written 6tatement containing the requested information.

Sincerely,

| dc 'gf g
Robert C McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection
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